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“Scandium International has made three recent announcements on
Letters of Intent for new ventures testing the use of scandium
alloys…” – states InvestorIntel’s Jeff Wareham in an interview
with George Putnam, CEO, President and Director of  Scandium
International Mining Corp. (TSX: SCY).

George Putnam: We have done one with AML, which is in the
additive manufacturing or the 3D printing space. That one is
very exciting. We made another one in the casting space with Ohm
& Häner, which is a German company.  One we just made was with a
Swedish company called Gränges, which is a very significant
producer of heat exchangers and radiators globally.

Jeff Wareham: Tell me a little bit more specifically about the
news release with Gränges?

George Putnam: This one is probably the most significant of the
three that we have done in here in January. Gränges is a world
producer of, a world size producer, of heat exchangers. They
claim to have 20% of the world’s heat exchanger market in the
automotive business. Scandium will, in their metals, will help
them  make  lighter,  stronger,  more  efficient  radiators.  We
believe that is the case. We came to them. They knew about
scandium. They believe that is the case. We need to test it now
and understand where we can take it from there, but it is very
exciting and very significant for the company.
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Jeff Wareham: Would that be one of your core markets?

George Putnam: Yes it would. It could potentially be a very
significant  market  for  us.  All  three  of  them  could  be
significant  markets.  The  casting  space  and  certainly  the
radiator space are bigger than additive manufacturing, which is
just in its nascent growth phase. Yes, they are all significant
and there are many others that could be significant too… to
access complete interview,  click here

Disclaimer:  Scandium  International  Mining  Corp.  is  an
advertorial  member  of  InvestorIntel  Corp.

https://youtu.be/dQv0QRHQEH4

